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2 November 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  

We are delighted to say that The Bourne Academy will be supporting the following charitable 
initiatives this half term: 
  

Anti-Bullying Week  
Anti-bullying week starts on 12th November. The Academy will be running anti-bullying activities 
throughout the week to raise awareness. On Monday 12th the Academy will be holding ‘Odd Sock 
Day’ where students will be invited to wear odd socks, we do suggest a voluntary donation of 50p 
which can be given in at tutor time during the previous week to raise funds for the Anti-bullying 
Alliance.  
  

Children in Need  
Friday 16th November is the official Children in Need national event and there will be various 
activities, on site during the day. The Bourne Academy will be raising funds for this extremely 
worthwhile charity and we hope that your child will be as generous as possible for this important 
cause. On this day students may wear their own clothes for a minimum donation of £1 which can be 
paid to tutors at any time during that week.  
  

Christmas Jumper Day 

The Academy will hold a MUFTI day on Friday 14th December, on this day students will be able to 
wear their own clothes for a minimum donation of £1 which can be paid to tutor time during that 
week, festive jumpers will be encouraged. Funds raised on this day will be donated 50% each 
to  Save the Children Charity and The Bourne Foundation. 
Students should wear clothes that are both practical and appropriate for a day of learning at the 
Academy, we respectfully ask that an outline dress code is still adhered to with the following items 
not permitted, flip flops, crop tops or very short skirts. 
  

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support for all our fundraising events. 
  

Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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